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New business 
Budget Update 

End of year is approaching and budgets for next fiscal year are being constructed, submitted and 

reviewed. COLA is approaching. Consumer price index has increased significantly, so this will need to be 

considered in creating budgets. Departments have been encouraged to complete spending soon to meet 

delivery deadline of June 30th. 

How is class funding calculated and does the process consider how much a student costs based on the 

classes they’re taking? 

- A district-wide assessment of this matter was conducted recently 

- VP Danny has agreed to discuss this at an upcoming budget-instruction meeting 

 

COVID Block Grant 

All COVID-spending is being finalized. Stephen Ashby is working on obtaining quotes for upgrades to 

instructional technology. Purchasing should be complete by end of April. 

 

Resource Allocation Update 

VP Danny will be meeting with VP DiMemmo before the next meeting for more familiarization and will 

provide a more thorough update next meeting. 

 

Facilities Update Regarding Recent Rains 

The back-side wall of the quad facing the music building has suffered extensive rain damage that has 

spread to 
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Updates on ongoing projects were provided. 


